
These are the minutes of our TVW Google Meet meeting on Jan 20, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order by President Merry Jo Schreffler at 7:10pm 

 

Merry Jo, Jamey, Donna, Lee, Mary, Robin, Kathy, Karen, Barb and Sarah attended and/or tried 

to attend on GoogleMeet. Minutes from Dec 2020 mtg were read by Merry Jo. Jamey made a 

motion to accept the minutes and Mary 2nd. 

 

Financial report from Kathy - EquiSure insurance for the 2021 year has been paid in the amount 

of $770 for the year. We did receive some credit for the events we had to cancel due to Covid. 

We will give specific dates to EquiSure closer to each event. We do not get credit if we change 

the event date.  Birt Arena and Kathy/Gary DeLong have been added as additional insured. 

 

Club T shirt discussion- We will go with Tzer's Company Casual. Most members voted for the 

Tahiti Blue with our new Club logo, being designed by Mary VDB. 

 

Playday on Feb 27 at Birt Arena will be in-hand / line driving in the morning and carts/carriages 

with some simple obstacles in the afternoon. No riding horses. A fee of $10 for each participant 

for the day will be charged. Usual release forms will be available to sign. 

 

April 9-11, 2021 will be Horse Expo at High Desert Station. We talked about a possible bulletin 

board or video about driving at the Mini Club booth. (Note: this event has been moved back to 

the horse park). 

 

Discussion about local people who are willing to be listed on our TVW Club website as Driving 

Trainers. Linda, Meghan, Erin and Rae Marie were mentioned. 

 

Next Mtg will be Thursday Feb 18, 7pm on Google Meet. 

 

Meeting adjourned by Merry Jo at 8:10pm 

 

Submitted by Merry Jo Schreffler 
 


